
From: Michael McDonald
To: Kelly Churney; Wayne Bergman; ivaonna@townofpalmbeach.com; Paul Castro; Bradley Falco
Cc: Roger Janssen; Megan McDonald
Subject: 110 Seagate Road
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 12:35:38 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Good afternoon Town of Palm Beach,
 
My wife and I have both reviewed designs of a proposed house at 110 Seagate Rd (Architect Roger
Janssen).  Both my wife and I have no objections to this design as well as the size of this house.  We
trust this email will suffice as support from both my wife and myself on the proposed house at 110
Seagate Rd.  We trust whatever differences there are will be fixed as soon as possible.
 
Best Regards,
 
Michael & Megan McDonald
156 Seagate Rd
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561.529.0606
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